
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Rally to be Held Friday in Support of Mount Saint Vincent University Faculty Association as 
Union Marks Two Weeks on Strike.  
 
Halifax, NS, February 22, 2024 – A special rally in support of the Mount Saint Vincent University 
Faculty Association (MSVUFA) will be held on Friday. Flying picketers from unions across the 
region will join Faculty Association members on the picket line to show their support. MSVUFA 
President, Dr. Susie Brigham, will speak on the importance of the job action and provide an 
update on negotiations as the second week of the strike concludes.  
 
DATE:  Friday, February 23, 2024 
TIME:  12:00 PM  
LOCATION: 166 Bedford Highway, Halifax, Nova Scotia 
 
Notes for Media: 
MSVUFA President, Dr. Susie Brigham and MSVUFA Spokesperson, Dr. Jeff MacLeod, will be 
available to media after the event. 
 
Contact Information:  
Dr. Jeff MacLeod (he/him), MSVUFA Spokesperson 
Professor 
902-209-9575 (mobile) 
Jeffrey.macleod@msvufa.ca (Faculty Association Email) 
 
  


